
KCNI Celebrates One Year!
The Krembil Centre for Neuroinformatics is proud to celebrate its one year anniversary with an all-day event to celebrate its one-year anniversary.

With opening remarks from Dr. Catherine Zahn, Deborah Gillis, Dr. Bruce Pollock, and Dr. Damian Jankowicz, the event included a Keynote from Dr. 
Etienne Sibille and presentations from the Centre's Scientists, trainees and informatics team.

“I remember my first look at the Centre. As a visitor, I saw all the glass and light as a window into the future of mental health care – the best care 
through research and innovation. It represented all the things I value about CAMH: the optimism, the opportunity and the unity of purpose toward a 
hopeful future. In only your first year, you have not disappointed! Congratulations on all of your achievements" - Dr. Catherine Zahn, President and 
CEO of CAMH

Presenters focused on how their work is having an impact and how they would use knowledge translation to ensure research findings would be taken 
up in practice.

We had great feedback from across our community. We thank everyone who has supported us thus far and sincerely hope that next year we are able 
to host our colleagues in the Centre. 

Missed the celebration?  Check out the recordings  !here
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Main image of Dr. Catherine Zahn, President and CEO of CAMH, as 
well as, top images from left to right, Dr. Damian Jankowicz, Deborah 
Gillis, Dr. Bruce Pollock and Dr. Sean Hill who all gave opening remarks 
during the One Year celebration.
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https://www.camh.ca/en/science-and-research/institutes-and-centres/krembil-centre-for-neuroinformatics/sharing-our-knowledge
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